To All NON-AFFILIATED MEMBER COMPANIES

For TAIPA Purposes — Non Affiliated Companies refer to any company that is
not associated with the trade associations that place a member on TAIPA’s
Governing Committee. The insurance associations that place a member on
TAIPA’s Governing Committee are:

AFACT
APCIA
NAMIC

If your organization is not a member of AFACT, APCIA, or NAMIC, please
review this email.

The following email is being sent as an addendum to Bulletin #250 in
which we requested Nominations for the Non-affiliated Governing

Committee Position.

hitps://mcusercontent.com/5f39574b05e013b842d52a563/files/4c855ad8-dbc2-
3fed-500c-f2ecff71f4b0/Bulletin 250.01.pdf
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We wanted to let all Non-Affiliated companies know that:

+ Allstate has contacted TAIPA to let us know that Allstate will not be
running for the Non-Affiliated position in 2023.

« TAIPA would like to maintain the Non-affiliated Governing Commitiee
Position as we believe that it is important for the Governing Committee to
have representation from companies that are not affiliated with APCIA,
AFACT, or NAMIC. Having the Non-Affiliated Governing Committee
representative on our board allows the TAIPA Governing Committee to
hear from and consider the perspectives of our non-affiliated members on
the various issues we consider every year.

» We would like encourage each Non-affiliated Insurer to seriously consider
nominating itself for the Non-Affiliated Company Representative position
on TAIPA’s Governing Committee. We feel that this is the best way to
ensure that the perspectives of the Non-affiliated companies continue to
be heard and considered.

The Governing Committee meets three times per year and typically, the
meetings generally only last a couple of hours. Governing Committee
Members now have the ability fo attend the Governing Committee via zoom as
well as in person.

If you are willing to serve as the Non-Affiliated Governing Committee Member
for 2023, please fill cut page 3 of the attached Bulletin #250 and email it to
Stacy Dutton at sdutton@taipa.org.

If you have any guestions or concerns you would like to discuss about the Non-
Affiliated Company Representative position, please contact me at 512-231-
7271.

Thank you for your consideration.
Stacy Dutton
Texas Auto Ins. Plan Assoc. (TAIPA)

Association Manager
512-531-7271
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